COP Y.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1%th April, 1931.

Dear Sir,
1 am in receipt of your 1etter of the 15th instant

regarding repairs end additional strengthening proposed in the

cage of the 8.8, "KUY BARBOSA", and the contents have been noted.

With Tegard thereto I have to state 1t is assumed that

thatinyw quarter girders and pillars in No. 3 hold will be

entirely additional, and that the existing arrangement of girders

end pillars will be retained, but you should confirm this.

I have therefore wired you to-day as per copy of

translation enclosed.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

A. Chisholm, Esq.,

e

HAMBURG .«

s,

loyd's Registelr
L FQURE@HON

%
:
§
!




